
 

 

December 11, 2023 

 

To:  Chair Kick, Vice-Chair Lear, Ranking Member Rogers, and members of the  

Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 

 

Re:  OHIO HB 308  Witness Testimony 

 

I am opposed to OHIO HB 308.  Nuclear power is very dangerous and very 

expensive.  The risks are too great.  Accidents happen and radioactivity is 

dangerous forever.  In addition, the costs will be enormous for tax payers. 

 

Please, please, do not pass this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Janet McLaughlin 

 

Janet McLaughlin 

2310 Starleaf Lane 

Columbus, Ohio 43235 


